

Bodfari Community Council FAO Helen Roberts Fron Haul Mold Road Bodfari Denbighshire LL16 4DY

22/05/2019

Official Receipt: £50.00

Received with many thanks,

DWM/8

On behalf of St Kentigern Hospice & Palliative Care





Mrs Helen Roberts
Bodfari Community Council
Fron Haul
Mold Road
Bodfari
Denbighshire
LL16 4DY

May 2019

Dear Sirs

As you may be aware, in October 2018 we started a building expansion and refurbishment project, which will be completed in late 2019. We have raised the funds for the building through fundraising and legacies. We are now looking for funding and donations towards the internal fit out and specialist disability equipment totalling approximately £500k.

Located in St Asaph, Denbighshire, St Kentigern Hospice has continued to serve the communities of a large geographical area including both rural and coastal regions of North Wales with palliative and end of life care for the past 23 years. Last year, we supported over 740 people with Inpatient care, day therapy services and bereavement support. We are very aware of the changing demographics and care needs in our communities and we are committed to growing and adapting our facilities to meet emerging needs of future generations. The expansion and refurbishment project will allow us to:

- Make a transformational change to St Kentigern Hospice and palliative care in North Wales.
- Increase capacity for both inpatient care and day therapy services
- Offer increased comfort to patients and families, and increase accessibility to more local people with more complex care needs including Dementia and Bariatric conditions.
- Create a community Café which will offer a relaxing ambiance for visitors, relatives and the hospice team, bridging the gap with the community and providing a sustainable income for the hospice.

Our Trustees are enthusiastic about this project and are passionate about creating an environment that will benefit the wider local community. Your potential contribution will help towards providing a lasting legacy of hospice care for future generations.

We have so far been successful in raising £300k of the £500k leaving a gap of £200k to find. We ask that you, as one of our key suppliers, consider making a donation towards our project to help close the gap on our target.

Thank you for your consideration of our request. Meanwhile, should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Laura Parry, our Fundraising Manager, on 01745 775422, or laura.parry@stkentigernhospice.org.uk. Or take a look at our plans on our website www.stkentigernhospice.org.uk

Yours Faithfully,

Fundraising Manager

Upper Denbigh Road, St. Asaph, Denbighshire LL17 ORS Ffordd Uchaf Dinbych, Llanelwy, Sir Ddinbych LL17 ORS



Company Limited by Guarantee Company No 2216886 Cwmni Cyfyngedig Trwy Warant 2216886